1st Reflection:                                                                                                   Grace Araujo
[bookmark: _GoBack]	This first week, I have learned many things. The speaker who came to talk to us was really interesting. I discovered some apps and websites that can help me a lot throughout the school year and help me accomplish my goals. My weebly page keeps all my information stored in there that I might later on need. We have also taken a test that asks us how much we know about computers. Honestly, I don’t know much but I have begun to find so many things out. I also learned what a prezi was by hearing about it. So far, this week has been pretty good and I have actually found it interesting.
